
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

November 2024 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Check us out 

We have had lots of fun learning about celebrations and festivals 

this term.  

We have explored pumpkins by cutting them open and scooping 

out the insides. We also did some painting with the pumpkins and 

a gross motor activity where we rolled and lifted them! Our 

muscles are getting super strong!  

     

 

 

      

Reminders  

• We close for Christmas on Friday 20th 

December.  

• The children return to school on Tuesday 

7th January 2025. 

 

• If your child is starting school in 2025, 

then please remember to do the school 

application process. It is on the 

Leicestershire County Council website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Notes 

• We are very excited that our 

pre-school playground is 

undergoing a makeover in the 

upcoming weeks! We will not be 

able to use it whilst it’s being 

done and cannot wait to see it 

finished! 

• Decoration’s day is on Tuesday 3rd 

December. In order to 

accommodate all of the parents 

we have had to split them into 2 

sessions; therefore, you will 

receive an invite to a timed 

session.  

• Our Christmas concert is on 

Monday 9th December, it starts at 

10am and will be in the school hall.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our current topic is: Autumn 

We will be:  

• Practising our Christmas songs ready for the 

concert. 

• Making Christmas decorations and hats.  

• Taking part in phonics activities linked to our 

sound of the week. Our new phonemes are: b, n, 

t, d. 

• Focusing on the story ‘Owl Babies’. We will be 

making our own owls and retelling the story.  
• Describing 2d shapes in maths.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


